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Friday 7th June 2024 

 

To all our families, staff, governors and friends, 

 

Mural on the playground in memory of Olly Stephens 

 

We are holding an open day to present the mural to the press and the public. We have invited ex 

pupils who were in Olly Stephens’ year group and all others are welcome. The open day is on 

Saturday 22nd June from 11.30am-3pm and visitors will be able to see the mural and watch a 

presentation on screen of the work that went into the creation of the artwork and how Peachy 

brought it all together. Please pop in anytime within that time frame, if you haven’t already seen the 

mural, and spread the word to others who may be interested. 

 

Access to the school that day will be via the school staff car park at the back of the school and 

through the gate to the playground. 

 

Thank you 
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